
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mario Fehr is running for re-election in the  
Zurich Government Council on February 12, 2023.  
He is a long-time Tibet friend and supporter and  
has always stood by the cause of Tibet. He has  
helped Sans-Papiers Tibetans dealing in asylum,  
humanitarian and social issues.  
 
Mr. Mario Fehr in his official capacity always provided special  
cantonal police security to His Holiness the Dalai Lama as well as  
to the former and current Sikyong on their official visit.  
 
I therefore request each of you on behalf of Tibetan Community in  
Switzerland & Liechtenstein to support re-elect our long time  
Tibet Friend and Supporter Mario  
Fehr in the Zürich Government Council.  
 
              


